
 

   

News of the Week 
1st February 2021 

  

 

 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter 

 
What’s coming up at the Club 

2nd Feb Leads & Twos B/Drawn Triples - Mixed 
 3rd Feb Wednesday – Mixed Haggle 12.30pm start 
 5th Feb Friday Triples – 12.30pm start 
 8th Feb Round 3 Monday Optional Triples Interclub 
 12.30pm start 
 Roll-up 12.30 start 
 Twilight Bowls 
10th Feb Wednesday – Open Optional Triples 
 NO MIXED HAGGLE 
12th Feb Friday – Friday Triples – 12.30pm start 
15th Feb Round 4 Monday Optional Triples Interclub 
 12.30pm start 
 Roll-up 12.30pm start 
 Twilight Bowls 
17th Feb Wednesday - Mixed Haggle 12.30pm start 
19th Feb Friday Triples – 12.30pm start 
 

Please check the board for any changes to the 
Handbook 

 
 

Results from the past week ~ 
27th January – Wednesday – Open Optional Triples 
sponsored by stash it self storage 
1st Tauranga - Roger Brunton, Bobbie Kemp, Alison 
 Brocklehurst  
2nd Omokoroa - Roger Broomhall, John Hunt, Derek 
 Isley  
3rd Matua - Noelene Schmidt, Helen Wreaks, Paul 
 Schmidt 
4th Matua – Grant Nelson, Ian Boyd, Grant Turner 
5th Mount – Rod Warrender, Tom Redfern, Ray Fausett 
6th Matua – Jim Martin, John George, Ken Boyle 

 
 
29th January – Friday Mixed Triples sponsored by 
Liquorland, Bureta 
1st Gerry McLean, John Redshaw, Ave Andrews 
2nd Lorna de Silvia, Max Peters. Warren Wilcox 
3rd Grant Turner, Lynda Boschat, Jan Ford 
4th Grant Nelson, Ian Boyd, Tony Price 
5th Paul Schmidt, Don Dockary, Ed Boschat 
 

 
 
 

 

Women’s Championship Singles 
The final of this event will be played on Saturday 6th 
February at 10.00 am. 
Lynne Dean vs Carol Hubert 
 
 

Centre Fours 
This was played over the weekend, congratulations to Jim 
Martin, John George, Ian Boyd and Ken Boyle on 
qualifying and making the last eight. 
 

Centre Junior Tournament 
Good Luck to Lynda Boschat and Grant Edgar in the 
Centre Junior Tournament to be played in Rotorua this 
coming weekend. 

 

 Update 
Just a quick up date on our President Cliff.   
As you will know from the email that Brian sent out to 
members, that Cliff is still in hospital. 
We wish him well. 
 
 
 

 


